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WFWP Vienna/Austria held a Charity event in order to support girls in Kenya with their tuition fee. It 
took place in Dec 2015. 
 
It was a varied and promising program:  
 
Two young women explained how Christmas is celebrated in their culture, in Portugal and in New 
Zealand.  
 
Dr. Maria Riehl, honorary President of WFWP Austria, shared thoughts about Jesus‘ birth and his life.  
 
Between the presentations beautiful music created a Christmas atmosphere:  
 
An Accordeon Quartett consisting of members and friends of WFWP played Christmas tunes, and 
classical Christmas songs were sung and played by the younger women. 
 
Finally the Kenian couple who received the donation gave a presentation about the school and the 
children who are receiving the donation. It was the third time that WFWP Austria supported this school.  
 
Young women leader Marinela Stefanc guided through the program.  
 
More than 60 people thoroughly enjoyed the evening. 
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